
 

 

 

 

 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: 
Sent: 14 December 2017 06:28 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Goodrington Village Green 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Goodrington Village green as a local Greenspace as 
proposed by the Paignton Neigbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the 
council and Torbay Development agency. 

I feel that too much greenspace has been lost in this area and that the area is now becoming overdeveloped. 

Anita Gibbins 
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